
KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

No: ER IV (3) 3152/15/EW                        Thiruvananthapuram,
Category No. 435/2013                         Dated: 19.07.2016.

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that no qualified candidates are available for selection to the Post 

of CINE ASSISTANT (UNIT BOY) (I NCA - LC/AI) on ` 3050-5230 in Kerala State 

Film Development Corporation Limited in response to the notification published in 

the Gazette dated 15.11.2013 as Category No. 435/2013.

   (By Order of the Commission)

                                                                                              SAJU GEORGE
                                                                                                       SECRETARY
                                                                        KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Office of the Kerala Public Service Commission,
Pattom, Thiruvananthapuram – 4.

Approved for issue,

Section Officer.

vbt.

Website: www.keralapsc.gov.in
E-mail: kpsc.psc@kerala.gov.in

Telephone : 0471-2447201
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